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Study and exam updates  

Newsletter – September 2021 

When can I register for courses? 

You can find the registration period when you go to the course details. 
They are the same for all our courses.  
Pay attention to different period for courses by other faculties. 

 

 

 

 
 

How to find out the mode of a course? 

Go to Unisono and open the course you are interested in. 
Open the tab “Parallelgroups / Appointments”.  
Here, you can find the mode (presence, digital or hybrid). 
Please pay attention to the displayed room and course description.  
Make sure to attend the first session to learn how the course is going to take place!  

https://hci-siegen.de/
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New projects and seminars 
Keep checking Unisono and here for potential new project and seminar opportunities that 
spontaneously come up! 

 

Reminder: Become a buddy 

 
Do you remember your first days in Siegen or as 
a remote student? Soon, new HCI students from 
all over the world will arrive. We are therefore 
looking for buddies who provide them guidance 
and company at the beginning. 

Take the opportunity to help and make new 
friends. Learn more here and register until 
September 30th: 
https://www.uni-siegen.de/incoming/ 
programs/buddy/index.html.en 

 

  

https://hci-siegen.de/
https://hci-siegen.de/wp-content/uploads/2021/08/Electives_HCI_WiSe2021-22.pdf
https://www.uni-siegen.de/incoming/programs/buddy/index.html.en
https://www.uni-siegen.de/incoming/programs/buddy/index.html.en
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Save the date 

 

More info: https://www.facebook.com/groups/1063322467056110 

 

 

 
 

 

Autumn has started! 

How did you like this newsletter? Have heard of interesting events or something to 
share? It is always in development, so all feedback or things that your fellow students 
absolutely need to know are welcome via Telegram or email:   
margarita.grinko@uni-siegen.de 

https://hci-siegen.de/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1063322467056110
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